
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 4, 2006 

 

 

 

Honorable Members of the 

West Allis Common Council  

City Hall 

West Allis, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Council Members: 

 

I am herewith appointing Ms. Pat Hladilek as a member of the West Allis Community 

Communications Corporation.  She fills a vacant position, and her two-year term will expire on 

March 31, 2008. 

 

Ms. Hladilek has lived in West Allis for 39 years.  She is married to Richard and they reside at 

2213 South 55th Street.  They are the parents of four children.  Ms. Hladilek received her 

Bachelor’s Degree in Elementary Education.  She currently works in Accounts Payable at 

Mitchell Manor. 

 

Ms. Hladilek is a member of the Woman’s Club of West Allis, the Wisconsin Alumni PTA, and 

West Allis Memorial Hospital Auxiliary.  She is an Officer on the 4th District GFWC and the 

GFWC-Wisconsin Board of Directors.  She previously served as Officer of several clubs and 

volunteers in the Hospital’s Gift Shop.  Ms. Hladilek is a Neighborhood Watch Block Captain and 

she assists with judging for the Wisconsin Academic Decathlon for high school students and the 

yearly Kohl Scholarships.  She has assisted as an Election Official for 15 years and serves as a 

Voting Registrar.  She served in many capacities in PTA while her children were growing up and 

volunteered with Brownies, Girl Scouts, Tiger Cubs, Cub Scouts and Boy Scouts. 

 

Your confirmation of this appointment will be appreciated by the undersigned. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeannette Bell, 

Mayor 
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